
 
 

Date: April 19, 2022 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We thank you for your continued trust and for using our Sapphire™ infusion system. 

 

Eitan Medical offers a broad portfolio of administration sets for use with the Sapphire™ infusion system to 
support delivery of a wide range of therapies. As part of our continuous effort to ensure supply redundancies, 
portfolio diversification and steady product developments to respond to growing market demands, we are 
excited to announce that we are adding PALL® filters to our portfolio from April 2022. 

 

The administration sets AP 204-01 (12003-000-0070) and AP 206-01 (12000-000-0022) have now incorporated 
PALL® filters. The indications for use for both Sapphire administration sets are not affected. 
 
The existing P/Ns will be preserved.  
 
Product transition details: 

Item Name Product Number Previous set with GVS® filter New set with PALL® filter 

   
 

 

 

 

AP 204-01 12003-000-0070 Box GTIN 27290109159267 27290109154613 
  Blister GTIN 17290109153107 17290109154616 

AP 206-01 12000-000-0022 Box GTIN 27290109159281 27290109154620 
  Blister GTIN 17290109153114 17290109154623 

 
To support this change, a technical bulletin is provided with this communication. 

 
The top priority of our teams is to support you during the migration process. Please reach out to our highly 
responsive support team with any questions or concerns during this transition and beyond: 877-541-9944 or 
customerservice@eitanmedical.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
  Roger Massengale 
  Chief Commercial Officer  
  Eitan Medical 
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